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Winter Carnival 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We hope this message finds you well! 

 

We are thrilled to announce that our school will be hosting a Winter Carnival on December 6, 
2024, from 4:00 PM to 10:00 PM at the GLS Primary Campus. This festive event is part of our all- 
school initiative, All for Altruism, and serves as a wonderful opportunity to support Dubai Cares’ 
"Adopt a Library" initiative. Our goal is to raise 167,500 AED to provide much-needed literacy 
resources for underprivileged communities in India. 

 
This year’s Winter Carnival promises an array of engaging attractions, including student 
performances, food stalls, gaming zones, and many other exciting activities for students and 
families. It will be a day of fun, community, and a shared mission to make a difference. 

 

About the “Adopt a Library” Initiative 
Dubai Cares' "Adopt a Library" program is a transformative initiative designed to empower 
communities through literacy. The funds raised from this event will go directly toward providing 
educational resources such as books and learning materials. This support helps address critical 
challenges like illiteracy and gender inequality, opening doors to knowledge, discovery, and 
opportunity. 

 

Ticket Information 
Each ticket for the Winter Carnival is 10 AED. You may choose to purchase multiple number of 
tickets from the parent portal. All proceeds from ticket sales will be donated to Dubai Cares, 
ensuring every contribution goes toward creating meaningful change. 
To purchase tickets, please click Purchase Tickets- 10 AED per ticket. 

 
 

The steps for the payment pathway for Winter Carnival 
 

 

Step 1: Log in to GEMS Parent Portal with parent login credentials (Click here to log in). 
 

 

Step 2: Click on Activities under Quick Links or click on the Activities tab on the left Navigation 

menu 
 

https://connect.gemseducation.com/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FRequests%2FTransportRequest
https://connect.gemseducation.com/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FRequests%2FTransportRequest


 
 
 
 
 

Step 3: Select Enroll for Activities-Winter Carnival 
 

Step 4: Select the number of tickets 
 

Step 5: Select ‘Enroll’ 

Step 6: To make a payment, Click Proceed to Pay and ‘Confirm & proceed’ to complete. 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and dedication to our mission of philanthropy and advocacy. 
Together, let’s make this Winter Carnival a memorable event and a powerful step toward positive 
change. 

 
 

Warm regards, 
 

 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 

Executive Leader - Climate Change 

  ة ر ي د م   ردن سك لأ   شا آ 
 ة س ر د مل ا

 خا ن م ل ا ير   غت   -  ي ذ ي ف ن ت ل ا  س ي ئ رلا 


